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Greenbelt Police Announce Death of Retired K-9 Dago 
 
GREENBELT, MD- On March 28, 2022, retired K-9 Dago died at home with his former handler, 
Master Police Officer Robert Defibaugh by his side. K-9 Dago served the Greenbelt community 
from January 9, 2013, till his retirement on January 16, 2018. He had an outstanding career with 
the Greenbelt Police Department having numerous criminal apprehensions and drug alerts 
leading to large amounts of drug seizures and arrests for not only Greenbelt, but for other local, 
county, state, and federal agencies. After his retirement, Dago became the Defibaugh family 
dog. 
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